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 Care, Courtesy and Consideration 
 

Newsletter: 29.09.23 

Merit of the Week 
 

Year 3: Lola G & Harry H 
Year 4: Brendan C & Archie G 
Year 5: Ethan T & Olive M 
Year 6: Bea B & Joseph S-W 

Attendance 
 
Year 3: 97.1% 
Year 4: 93.3% 
Year 5: 96.9% 
Year 6: 96.5% 
Whole School: 96.0% 

Kindness Awards 
 

Year 3: Grace B 
Year 4: Max J 
Year 5: Will K 
Year 6: Reece B 

Golden Table Awards 
 

Year 3: Betsy B 
Year 4: Fiyinfoluwa A 
Year 5: Elise D 
Year 6: Jacob E 

What’s on at school next week?  
(Week beginning 2nd October) 

 
Monday: Year 6 to Robinwood 

Homework Club (12:00pm) 
Yr3/4 Football Club (12:30pm) 
Yr3-6 Gardening Club (12:30pm) 
Recorder Club (12:30pm) 
Cross-Country @ Arrowe Park (4pm) 
 

Thursday: Homework Club (12:00pm) 
Yr5 Friendship Workshops (AM) 
Cross Country (12:30pm) 
School Council (12:30pm) 
Yr4-6 Time Out Thursday (12:30pm) 
Chess Club (3:35pm) 
 

Tuesday: Homework Club (12:00pm) 
Drama with Desna (12:30pm) 
 

Wednesday: Yr5/6 Boys Football Club (12:30pm) 
Uniform Sale on Lower Playground 
(3:35pm) 
 

Friday: 
 
 
 

Golden Table (12:00pm) 
Yr5/6 Girls Football Club (12:30pm) 
Yr4-6 Film Friday (12:30pm) 
 

 

 
 
 



 

Medicines at School 
Just a reminder - where parents are unable to administer medicines, specified staff will do so, but 
parents must complete a form from the office to provide full instructions for administration. 
Medicine cannot be sent directly into school via the children in their school bag.  

 
Uniform Sale – Brand New & Not Pre-Loved 
We are having another uniform sale here at GJS on Wednesday straight after 
school. The uniform shop includes items such as: 
Jumpers,  
Cardigans 
Reversible waterproof/fleece jackets 
PE coloured t-shirts 
PE coloured hats 

 
Non-Uniform Days 
As is tradition here at GJS, the last day of each half term is an 
optional non-uniform day. It’s a small way of celebrating the end 
of a busy half term for our pupils, but also a simple way of raising 
much-needed money for the school. The cost for this non-uniform 
day is £1 (£6 for the whole year). For any children wishing to 
participate in the optional non-uniform days throughout the year, 
the £6 payment is to be made your Arbor account before the end 
of this half term.  

 
Online Safety 
Snapchat is a photo- and video-sharing app through which users can chat with friends via 
text or audio. Images and videos can be shared with specific friends, or as a ‘story’ 
(documenting the previous 24 hours) which is visible to a person’s entire friend list. 
Snapchat usage rose significantly during the lockdown periods, with many young people 
utilising it to stay connected with their peers. The app continues to develop features to 
engage an even larger audience and emulate current trends, rivalling platforms such as 
TikTok and Instagram. 
 
In the guide, you'll find tips on avoiding potential risks such as sexting, visible location and 
contact from strangers. 
 

 

Items priced 
from £1.50 - £5 



 

 https://www.sendlowirral.co.uk/ 
 

 

The Local Authority ‘Delivering Better Value 
in SEND’ Programme - Survey  
As one of 55 councils taking part in the Department for 
Education’s ‘Delivering Better Value in SEND programme' 
The LA are now inviting schools, parents and carers to take 
part in the next stage, known as the diagnostic phase. 
 
The aim of this programme is to improve ways of working 
to provide better outcomes for children and young people in Wirral with special education needs and disabilities and 
to improve financial performance. 
 
The LA want to put children and young people at the heart of this plan. Parents and carers are encouraged to share 
their experiences and make sure they’re focusing on the right areas by completing this short survey, 
https://forms.office.com/e/msa9aHHavW This survey will close on 20th October 2023. 

 

https://www.sendlowirral.co.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/msa9aHHavW


 

Menu 
Please see the school website for allergy menus. 
 

 
 
 

We have been made aware of a serious accident on the M53 this morning, which involved a bus 
transporting student to Calday Grange Grammar School and West Kirby Grammar School. Greasby 
Junior School, as well as many other schools in the local area, send Year 6 pupils to both of these 
schools, and our heartfelt thoughts are with the communities, students and families affected by the 
tragedy. 

 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Emma Ball,  
Headteacher 

INSET Days 2023-2024 
Monday 4th September 
Tuesday 5th September 
Friday 20th October 
Monday 8th January 
Friday 24th May 
 


